
PUNJAB AND SIND BANK 

Head Office: 21,BANK HOUSE, RAJENDRA PLACE, NEW DELHI-1100008 
 

 
 

Removal of duplicate Customer IDs (allotment of unique customer code) 
 

 
 

Reserve Bank of India has directed banks to allot Unique Customer Identification Code (UCIC) for 

each & every customer and to complete it in a time bound manner. It is therefore mandatory to 

unify the multiple customer IDs of the customers that exist in the Bank. 

 
We request  all our customers who  are maintaining  multiple accounts/Customer IDs within or 

different branches of the bank, to approach their respective home branch. 
 

 

Customers are requested to submit necessary declaration form to their home branch on or 

before 30.09.2015 choosing a Customer ID to be linked to all the accounts. 

 
It may please be noted that in absence of any mandate from the customer, the Bank shall 

select a Customer ID and link to all the accounts of the customer at its discretion. 
 
To 

The Branch Manager, 

Punjab & Bank, 

                                      Branch 
 

 
 

Dear Sir, 

 
I possess the under noted accounts/Customer IDs with various branches in the Bank. 

 
Account Number Customer Id A/C Type Branch Name 

    

    

    
 

The internet banking facility is attached to my Account /Customer Id 

I further request you to retain the customer ID attached to Account No.         
and link all my other accounts with it. 

 

 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
(Signature) 

Name: 

Address: 

Phone No.: 


